Sharps Meeting January 23, 2023

Attendees: Tom S., Pam G., Bud M. Bill A., Mary V — Recording Secretary

2022 1099 sent to Maddox with a copy to Tom for records. It was noted that an overpayment of $90
was made. Two invoices were received in June and October for 7 services at $350 each. One appeared
to have possible transposed numbers error. Need to confirm that Maddox is going to handle the
mowing in 2023 and will start with a credit of said amount.

Burial of Robert Antonelli - Row 35, lot 5 was completed at $900

Cooper Wilbert Vault sent new price list with increase of $20 to $515 (from $495) Do we increase our
prices? Need to determine this before our new price list is completed.

Burial of Ralph Harvey Newton — Row 12, lot 2 right side of driveway — parents had 4 lots he is in 3™
with one remaining. Also appears to be one unsold lot next to driveway in that row.

Jerry e-mail noted a possible lot sale to Fred Graff — Row 34, lot a — still pending. Form and payment to
be sent to Pam.

Need to confirm with Amy if corner stakes and chains are complete and ready for install. Installation
method to be determined when they are ready. Hopefully not much snow will need to be dealt with the
rest of the season. Driveway markers are in place for this purpose.

Pam will contact Amy regarding stakes and chains, 2023 mowing and additional information.
No information yet from Dan on landscaping options in North Section of green burials.

Next meeting February 27" at 7 pm.



